Giannini, Trip

From: Cat Henry <betsyhenry.cat@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 4:15 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Public Comment on permit processing. PLN-11881-CUP. Parcel 210-071-013. Hearing 9/02/2021
6pm

The corporation proposing this cannabis grow is located at the headwaters of Mule Creek. Several residents below this
property depend on this water for domestic use. The creek has been dry since mid July. The multiple Wells and water
diversions being permitted for irrigation are having a devastating effect on the water table. Has this plan filed an
Environmental Impact Report? Is it emempt from environmental review as other nearby permitted cannabis farming has
been? (~2018) Ascension Farms LLC parcels

210-063-002, 210-074-001.

| feel that more environmental Impact regulation is needed. | am a 30 year resident of this neighborhood and have seen
significant changes in the creek level with the unregulated excavating done upcreek since 2014.

Elizabeth Henry.



